
  
 

Praying always with all prayer and supplication in the Spirit, and watching thereunto with all perseverance 

and supplication for all saints; 

Ephesians 6:18 

Our dear brothers and sisters of West Jacksonville Baptist Church as the Apostle Paul said that we most pray 

for each other we pray that The Almighty God protect you from all evil and illnesses that are around this world. 

These past months have been difficult times for our church many of our members suffer from this pandemic of 

covid 19, even then we continued having Sunday school classes for the little ones that come to hear the gospel 

of Jesus. In our country we are still able to share the good news of salvation, so we take this great opportunity 

and preach the gospel of our Lord and Savior Jesus. 

This letter is the report of the work here in Nicaragua, by the support that you send me through Brothers of 

NBM. For the month of July to September 2021 

In July. There was an outbreak of covid19 in the neighborhood where our church is located a brother member 

of our church passed away to the presence of the Lord due to this outbreak and his family members also had 

covid. So, the health department recommended us to close the sanctuary about a month, but instead of resting 

we worked more as we held services in different members’ homes to continue preaching the gospel. We were 

thrilled to see our members continue to being faithful to the Lord. Instead of one Sunday school we had several. 

In August. we resumed our services in the sanctuary after they told us that we could gather again at the church, 

the kids were so happy to come back and be with their teachers. 

In September. God provided that we can celebrate the Day of the Bible, given as a gift a Bible to those that has 

been faithful to Sunday School and the have thanksgiving service for the 4th anniversary of the church. 

The Lord has been good that allowing us to continue doing soul winning, sharing gospel track and door to door 

personal evangelistic.  

Please pray for: 

 1.- A transportation to transport those who don’t live nearby the church, may the Lord provide the funds to 

buy a mini bus.  

2.- Family economy and church economy.    

 

Thank you so much for your economical support 

 

Yours in Christ, 

Pastor Harry Callejas 



  
 

  

 

 

CHURCH SERVICES AT 3 DIFFERENT NEIGHBORHOODS 

                         DAY OF THE BIBLE                                4TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE CHURCH                                              


